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Dear Nursery Class, 

 

Hello, I hope this letter finds you well and happy. We have had seven weeks at home now with our families 

and I hope you have been enjoying your time, whilst of course getting some learning done!! Are you 

getting up at a good time to do some activities? From the pictures being sent through our WhatsApp 

group, it looks like lots of you have been really busy. I love the fact that you have been doing the activities 

that were on the recent timetable sent out last Tuesday. I will be doing another one for next week, these 

coincide with what is being done in school, so next week will be based around growing plants etc. 

                                                                   

 
 

It has been lovely to still go into school and see some of the children. I have also been driving a mini bus 

and delivering sandwiches to some of the children which has also been a good job to do. It gets me out and 

about doing something different.  

 

The new Nursery building has been delivered to school and the work men are busy completing the 

structure. I am so looking forward to seeing what it is like inside. It will be ready for the children starting in 

September, so you will not get a chance to use it, but it is still exciting. 

 

So apart from going into school, I have been busy working from home, sunbathing  (has to be done), 

cleaning (when absolutely necessary), cooking (when I can’t get anyone else to) and generally enjoying 

being with my family. Please continue to keep safe and stay at home. 

 

I will write again soon. 

 

Take care for now. 

 

Mrs Spencer  

 

 

 

 

 

Please continue reading 

This week I have been in school twice, teaching 8 children from Nursery 

and Reception. We have read the story of ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’; 
made hand printed caterpillars; talked about the life cycle of a Butterfly 

and made the life cycle of a Butterfly using a paper plate. This is a picture 

of one of the children’s. 
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Hi everyone, hope you are all still enjoying your time at home & are well! 

My 3 little ones and I are trying to keep busy as we are all starting to miss our friends so much! 

We are still doing lots of baking and lots of crafts. 

 

Stay safe everyone & hope to see you all soon. 

Mrs Todd x x 

 

            
 
 

 
 
 
 
Hi hope you are all well and looking after each other,  

It has been a few weeks now since the last letter. We have been doing lots more activities at home such as: 

painting bees for the garden, making models out of Lego and baking biscuits. 

We are making rainbow candles for our grandparents and we have made bunting for the VE Day 

celebrations. 

Next week we are doing tie dying onto old t shirts. We have been on lots of walks and have spent a lot of 

time in the garden.  

Keep sending us your pictures - we like seeing what you have been up too. 

Hope we can see you all again soon. 

Mrs Craythorne 

Last week we made a clean down board. Draw whatever you 

like: cars, lorries etc. Cover it in Sellotape and then you can paint 

whatever colour you like, clean it off and start again! We also 

made our own blackboard so when we play bowls we can keep 

the score. You can make your pins like we have from plastic 

bottles.  

One of our favourite things is our Fairy Garden!  You can use 

anything you have spare from the garden or shed. 

 


